
NEW PLANNING APPLICATIONS
The Council gives notice that it has received the following applications which it is required
to advertise under Town and Country Planning, and Wildlife and Countryside legislation

Notice is hereby given that application(s) have been made to the Dover District Council for
consent to carry out the following proposal(s):

22 00583 Tudor House Erection of a single storey Affects a listed building
Watercress Lane rear extension with glazed
Wingham Well link and terrace
CT3 1NS

22 00585 Hardacre House Erection of a single storey Listed and Footpath
Mill Lane side extension
Preston
CT3 1HB

22 00584 Tudor House Erection of a single storey Affects a listed building
Watercress Lane rear extension with glazed
Wingham Well link
Kent
CT3 1NS

22 00526 Cherry Thatch Erection of detached annex Listed and Footpath
Hoaden Lane for ancillary use (Existing
Ash cattery outbuildings to be
CT3 2LG removed)

The applications can be viewed on the Council’s website,www.dover.gov.uk and/or the Council Offices, White
Cliffs Business Park, Dover CT16 3PJ.

Representations on the applications can be made via the Council’s website. This is the Council’s preferred
method as it is the speediest way to log your views into our electronic system. Alternatively, representations
can be emailed to developmentcontrol@dover.gov.uk or sent by letter to the Development Management Section
at the White Cliffs Business Park address.

Representations should be made within 21 days from the date of publication of this notice and should
quote the application reference number. Any representations received will be available for public inspection.
Representations will not be acknowledged but those making representations will be informed of the Council’s
decision.

Please note that this is not a full list of applications recently received by the Council. The full list can be viewed
on the Council’s website


